Swimming Information for New City Primary School 2024

Meeting national curriculum requirements for swimming and water safety

Please complete all of the below™:

What percentage of your current Year é cohort swim competently, confidently and proficiently over a distance of at least
25 meters?

68%

The closure of the pool on some
occasions (for unforeseen
circumstances) directly led to fewer
opportunities for all students to attend
swimming lessons. This closure forced
the school to reschedule or cancel
sessions, resulting in fewer lessons for
some students compared to others.
We aim for all students to receive the
same number of lessons.

What percentage of your current Year é cohort use a range of strokes effectively [for example, front crawl,
backstroke and breaststroke]?

59%

Some students with physical
disabilities or injuries found it
challenging to effectively perform
certain strokes, thereby impacting the
overall percentage. Moreover, closure
on certain occasions (as mentioned
above) restricted the opportunities for
students to practice and refine their
technique in all strokes. We have
focused our efforts on ensuring pupils
can swim over 25m using fewer
strokes.
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What percentage of your current Year é cohort perform safe self-rescue in different water-based situations?

66%

Students with physical disabilities or
injuries faced challenges in executing
certain strokes, which affected their
ability to showcase safe self-rescue
techniques. Additionally, occasional
closures restricted opportunities for
students to practice and refine their
skills. All students are aware of what to
do in a self-rescue water-based
situation.

Schools can choose to use the Primary PE and Sport Premium to provide additional provision for swimming but
this must be for activity over and above the national curriculum requirements. Have you used it in this way?

Yes




